
May 11, 1979 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on Friday 

May 11, 1979 at 7:30 p.m. at the township municipal building on Hoffman Home Road.  

All members were present.   

The minutes were approved by motion of Glenn Snyder, 2
nd

 by Willis Waybright, 

carried.   

 Secretary was instructed to send for waterless hand cleaner from SMA Chemical 

Corporation.   

 Monday May 14, 1979 there is a meeting at the Penn Township Waste Treatment 

Plant.  Supervisors are planning to attend.   

 There was a discussion about the Lake Heritage Municipal Sewage Plant.  Willis 

Waybright said that it is still not operation correctly.  There will be a meeting at Dean 

Schultz’s office on Thursday May 17, 1979 at 10:00 a.m. concerning Lake Heritage 

Municipal authority with their solicitor, Gary Hartman.  Supervisors are going to attend.   

 The Equipment Bid (from last month’s meeting) was awarded to Southwest 

Construction Co. by motion of Waybright, 2
nd

 by Wilbur Danner, carried.   

 Wayne Cluck from Cumberland Township was present concerning the closing of 

Benner Road.  They want a letter certifying that Mt. Joy Twp. Supervisors officially closed 

this road otherwise known as Twp. road number T-413.  Mr. Cluck also discussed the 

fireman’s compensation premiums of which Mr. Joy Twp. share would be $660.00.  

Supervisors told him that they would look further into this matter.   

 Tom Gibbons was present from Lake Heritage Municipal Authority and told 

supervisors of the operation of the sewage treatment plant.  He told of the difficulties they 

are having with the plant and said the problems are to be corrected in the near future.   

 Supervisors instructed the secretary to send letter to the commissioners expressing 

their desire to take part in the federal bridge inspection.   

 Secretary to bid on FB-1 Binder Course - 825 tons and 3500 tons FB-1 wearing 

course.  These bids are to be opened at next meeting.  (White Church Road, Highland 

Avenue, Plunkert Road each get 1” top;  California Road gets 2” base and 1” top.) 

 Meeting adjourned at 9:00 p.m. by motion of Danner, 2
nd

 by Snyder, carried.   

 Next meeting to be held on Friday June 8, 1979 at 7:30 p.m. at Township 

Municipal Building.   

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


